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South Beach / Rincon / Mission Bay 

Neighborhood Association Meeting 
 

 

MINUTES 6/13/11 6:00PM–7:00 PM 
COMMUNITY ROOM  

HARBOR SERVICES BUILDING  
AT THE PIER 40 MARINA 

ATTENDEES 25 residents/attendees + 4 Officers + 2 Director (31 in total) 

NEXT MEETING: 7/11/11 - 6:00 – 7:00 PM – SB HARBOR COMMUNITY ROOM 

TOPIC Academy of Art University / Lucky Strike 

 

� WELCOME/INTRODUCTIONS (Katy Liddell) 
 

� ACADEMY OF ART UNIVERSITY 

� Elisa Stephens, President of the Academy of Art, gave a history of the university 
founded in 1929 by her father.  It is based here in SF.  18,000 students, 1/3 of 

which take classes online.  2,000 classes offered in various fields.  3,000  
employees, including instructors from all over the world.  The Academy occupies 

40-45 blocks (offices/classrooms) throughout the city.  For more info, go to 

http://www.academyart.edu/  
 

� LUCKY STRIKE BOWLING 

� Steven Foster, founding member and CEO of this family-run business, is proud and 
excited to be bringing Lucky Strike to SF.  Company began in 2003, with their first 

location in Hollywood CA.  SF will be their 21st location, with more to follow in the 

US and Europe.  The SF location, due to space, will only have 12 lanes.  They are 
part bowling alley, part bar/lounge, part restaurant – upper scale.  The reported 

issues/concerns by some Beacon residents have all been addressed.  (Beacon HOA 
Board member Luke Lightning praised Steven for his numerous trips to SF to meet 

with him and address/resolve any and all concerns to everyone’s satisfaction.)  

Waiting on all permits, estimating to open early 2012.  For more info, go to 
http://www.bowlluckystrike.com/    

 

� ANNOUNCEMENTS 
�   Katherine Webster advised that the next Neighborhood Assoc Social will be a   

     brunch on Sunday 6/26 at 25 Lusk (10% discount to be given).  Details to follow. 
�   Gary Pegueros advised that if anyone was interested in receiving Ken Craig’s  

     weekly Crime Activity Report to speak to him after the meeting.  Gary also  

     reminded all of an opportunity to meet the designer of the not-yet-built Public  

     Safety Bldg coming to Mission Bay.  Meeting scheduled for 6/23 at 2:30p at the  
     Mission Creek Park Pavilion, 290 Channel Street.   

      

   
� NEXT MEETING 

›    Monday, July 11, 2011.   
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